
International Committee 

Minutes of Meeting of 10th April 2018 

Present   Robert Boyd- Howell, Robin Vickers, Mario Dash, Michael Leadbeater, Graham 

Bough, Margaret Griffin, Wendy Jones, Mary Mc Geary, Leonard Rea, Julie Reza and Kailash 

Maunick.  

Apologies   John Harris, Gill Dixon and Viv Pritchard. 

 

• Minutes of Previous Meeting 

 The minutes of the previous meeting were read and adopted 

• Lend with Care 

Overall the sum of £700 has now been invested in Lend with Care. Robert will do a          

presentation on the concept of   Lend with Care Programme at a Rotary Meeting 

• Juba 

Margaret will visit Juba on Sunday 15th April and we will receive an update upon her 

return.  Ludenscheid has now committed to send 2,000 euros for this project. The 

sum of £3065.85 is at present in the account-to remain there awaiting a further 

update. The Global Grant is still a work in progress and the committee moved to 

thank Tony Pomeroy for all the work he has done to date to help secure a Global 

Grant.   

• Budget 2018/2019 

Robert will prepare a budget to present to Club Council and will bring this to the next 

meeting for discussion and approval. 

• Hog Roast & Strawberry Tea 

Preparations are now underway for the Hog Roast and Strawberry Tea to be held at 

Maitlands Farm on July 8th. 

• Meetings  

After discussion it was agreed that during winter months of (Nov to March inclusive) 

meetings would be held at lunchtime moving to evening meetings from April to Sept 

inclusive.  Lunch meetings to take place on either the 1st or 4th of each month.   

• Next Meeting  

The next meeting of the International Committee will be at 6pm on Tuesday 8th May. 

  

 


